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TITLE
Transmittal of FY 2021-22 and FY 2022-23 Proposed Budget for Waterford Community Development
District

BRIEF OVERVIEW
Staff received the attached letter from Jayna Cooper, District Manager for the Waterford Community
Development District, transmitting the District’s fiscal year 2021-22 and 2022-23 proposed budget
approved by the District’s Board of Supervisors.  A public hearing on the proposed budget has been
scheduled for August 5, 2022, beginning at 10:00 a.m., at the offices of Coastal Engineering, located
at 966 Candlelight Boulevard, Brooksville, Florida, 34601.

The information is submitted in accordance with the requirements of Section 189.418(4), Florida
Statutes.

FINANCIAL IMPACT
NA

LEGAL NOTE
NA

RECOMMENDATION
For informational purposes only; no action is required.
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